
27th February 2018 
 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 – 6  
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Junior House Music Final – Wednesday 21st March 2018 
 
You are warmly invited to the Junior House Music Final on Wednesday 21st March at 7.00pm in the 
Senior Hall. 
 
Pupils have been working hard on performances during the Spring Term, which they presented to their 
class this week as part of a preliminary round; they are now very much looking forward to sharing them 
with family and friends. All pupils in Years 3-6 will also perform songs from their recent sign2sing 
assembly. 
 
Pupils will need to bring any instruments and sheet music that they require. Pupils are not required to 
wear school uniform. They are however expected to be smart and dressed appropriately for the event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Purchase 
Music Teacher 


